
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Pequot Lakes School District Referendum 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2023 

 
Pequot Lakes School District Superintendent Kurt Stumpf has requested to speak to the 
City Council about the District’s bond referendum election that will take place on 
Tuesday, November 7.  


